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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

4th October 2024 

 Wrenbury Weekly...  

This week the children have been sharing acts of kindness around school as part of the NSPCC 

Kindness Challenge. Our Wrenbury children are always kind but this week they made an extra 

effort to go the extra mile this week which has been lovely to see. Our Little Wrens have been 

enjoying the book ‘The Little Red Hen’, one of my personal favourites. They, unlike the characters 

in the story, did want to help and with Miss Gregory they made some delicious bread.  Base 2 

were very excited on Wednesday as they went on their school trip. Their faces as the train pulled 

up at the station ready to take them into Nantwich were a fabulous sight to see, full of wonder 

and excitement! After their walk to the station and their walk around Nantwich, I think they all 

slept well that night! This week we also enjoyed our harvest festival at St Margaret’s Church. It 

was lovely to see the children share some songs and poems and it was lovely to see parents there 

too. Our reading leaders announced their front cover competition winners; Beth won first prize 

with Lumi, Scout and Hattie as runners-up. Well done to everyone who entered.  
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This week’s awards... 

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Jack- for showing a ‘can-do’ attitude!  

Base 1: James- for showing kindness towards his friends. 

Base 2: Cleo- for always being kind and showing respect. 

Base 3: Duru- always showing the person talking that they matter.  

Base 4: April Pass for being a good friend and working well in a team. 

Base 5: Mia for considering the feelings of others in class. 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens:  Millie- for showing kindness to new friends.  

Base 1: Robert for helping at tidy up time. 

Base 2: Montanna- for trying hard in phonics.  

Base 3: Isaac and Aedan for super teamwork when learning about the Romans.  

Base 4: Zara Shardlow for showing amazing engagement in her writing. 

Base 5: Matthew for improving his attitude towards his learning. 

 

In assembly this week we talked about all the things that we do at Wrenbury; we listen, we share, 

we help others when they need it, we hold the door, we make sure our work is the best it can be. 

The list went on and on! So, we decided that we would make it a little easier to remember and 

decided that; At Wrenbury, we are safe, we are ready, we are kind. These three expectations 

help us to make sure that we get the most out of school, both academically and socially and both 

children and adults in school will be using these three rules to keep our school a safe and happy 

place- without having to remember too many things!  

The school House Captains will be running a poster competition next week which focuses on 

these rules, please do keep an eye out for this. 

 

Harvest – we enjoyed a lovely service at church today. There was a 

real family feel to this and a sense of gratitude for autumn and for 

those around us. Thank you all so much for donating to chance 

changing lives charity for harvest. They were thrilled with the 

donations; it will make a real difference.  
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A few dates for your diary… 

Tuesday 8th October – School photographs  

 

Thursday 10th October - Crazy hair day. Please bring a bottle for the Christmas fair (uniform to be 

worn).  

 

Friday 11th October – Base 2 theme day. 

 

Monday 14th October @4:45- Robinwood Residential Y5/6 parent meeting  

 

Tuesday 15th October – Reception open morning -please book in with the office.  
 

Wednesday 16th/ Thursday 17th October – Bikeability Y5/6 (please see your letter for information)  

 

Friday 18th October -Wear Pink for breast cancer awareness - any donations welcome if  

you wish to.  

 

Friday 18th October – Base 1 topic day.  
 

Monday 21st to Thursday 24th October – Little Wrens Stay ‘n’ Play sessions (details to follow) 

 

Tuesday 22nd / Wednesday 23rd October - Parents Evenings. 

 

Thursday 24th October – FOWS Halloween Disco (B1-B5) 

 

Thursday 24th October – Break up for half term 

 

Friday 25th October – INSET day (school closed to children) 

 
Friday 8th November - Dress down day, please bring chocolate for the Christmas fair. 
 

A reminder of our wish list links… 

As always, your generosity is very much appreciated.  

 

 

LW- Amazon.co.uk 

B1- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HOEU7NNEJ1TW?ref_=wl_share 

B2-https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1ISB7YB11IEFW?ref_=wl_share 

B3- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/YOZSUFG2YDFW?ref_=wl_share 
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B4-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OZUW7IHM9NI0?ref_=wl_share 

B5-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/ZWC4SW72CG01?ref_=wl_share 

 

Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and 

checking in on our website for news and updates. 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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